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Dear Parent/Carer 

During SATS week, it is important that all pupils are in on time and ready to start the tests promptly, with as 

little stress to them as possible. 

 

Therefore we are laying on breakfast for the Year 6 children on Monday 14th May 2018, through to Thursday 

17th May 2018.  On offer is either a bacon roll or a sausage in a roll, with a drink, this will be free of charge.  

We are asking all pupils to be in school for 8.15am so that they can have some breakfast and then be settled 

and ready in class by 8.45am.  

 

Please complete the slip and return to the office as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 
 

J Siddles 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

SATS Week Breakfast Club 

 

Name of child ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

My child will be/will not be attending the SATS Week Breakfast Club and will be in school at 8.15am. 

 

 

Parents Signature:……………………………………………………………………………     Date:…………………………………………………… 

 


